
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Providers  
 
From:  Vicki Wrighster 
 Senior Director, Provider Network Operations 
              
Re:    AmericasHealth Plan Member Transition Update 
 
Date:   July 11, 2023 
 
 
As you are aware, the 90-day transition period to move the more than 9,000 AmericasHealth 
Plan (AHP) members back to Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) ended on June 30, 2023. 
GCHP is now in the process of updating the eligibility records of those members to show 
their Primary Care Provider (PCP) as Clinicas Del Camino Real (CDCR). This update 
includes validating reports to ensure that members are assigned to their previous CDCR 
clinic. 
 
Until these updates are completed – which we estimate will occur the week of July 24, 2023 
– all members showing an assignment of ‘GCHP-CDCR’ should be treated as members 
of CDCR for dates of service starting July 1, 2023. CDCR will be responsible for 
authorizing services for members in accordance with the Division of Financial 
Responsibility (DOFR). 
 
If you have any questions, please email ProviderRelations@goldchp.org. 
 
Thank you. 
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